
Welcome back. We hope you had a good break and you and 
your child are ready for the Summer Term.  

 
As the weather is warming up, please make sure your child’s 

jumper has their name in it; as it can  
become very warm in the classroom in the afternoon. 

Summer Term 2016 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 Screening Test  

In June, the children will undergo a  

national reading test. A pack with  

information will be sent home for you to 

practice reading some of the words 

with your child in preparation.  

Dates for Your Diary  
  

Thursday 28th April - Weston-super-Mare  
Parents’ Meeting  

Thursday 19th May -  Weston-super-mare Trip 
Friday 20th May - Class photos (Please attend 

in uniform!) 
Monday 30th May to Friday 3rd June - Half 

Term 
Monday 6th June - InSet Day 

Wednesday 15th June -1AW Inspire 
Wednesday 22nd June -1M Inspire 

Friday 22nd July -Break up for Summer at 
12:00 Midday. 

P.E. & Forest School  

 

The children have already started 

their Forest School  

Sessions which take place 

on a Thursday, Please try 

to make sure that your 

child has   

suitable clothing for these sessions.  

 

1M will have P.E. on a Monday.  

1AW will have P.E. on aTuesday. 
 

All clothing can be left in school for the 

half term and will be sent home for  

washing over the holiday.  

Weston-super-Mare 

This term we have a very  

exciting trip to the  

seaside at Weston-super-Mare. The trip will be on 

Thursday 19th May and will cost £15.  

More information will be provided at a meeting  

after school on Thursday 28th April. There will 

also be consent forms to sign at the meeting.  

Attendance & Punctuality  
Well done to those children who 
received their 100% badges for  
attendance. It is important that 
your child attends school regularly 
and that they are on time so as 
not to disrupt their  
learning.  

Buckets and Spades  
 
This term our NICER Challenge is Buckets and Spades. The  
children will be learning all about the seaside past and  
present, comparing and contrasting localities and creating their 
very own Beach Gallery, exhibited at V Fest. Watch this space.!  
 
Seaside/Beach Photos 
If you have any photographs of  the children , family or friends at 
a seaside or on a beach, we would love to display them. Please 
send them in with your name on the back so that we can share 
them with the class and return them to you.  


